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West Offices 
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York YO1 6GA 

  
FOSSGATE PUBLIC REALM IMPROVEMENT SCHEME 
QUESTIONNAIRE FOR RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES 

 
Please fill this in and return either by post to David Mercer at the 
above address, or email to fossgateconsultation@york.gov.uk  
   

Are you a (please tick)      resident  □           trader   □ 
What is your address / 
business name 

 

What do you like most 
about Fossgate? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What would you like to see 
change on Fossgate? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How would you rate the 
following: (please tick) 

Very 
poor 

Poor Average Good Excellent 

The appearance of Fossgate      
The experience for 
pedestrians 

     

Connections to the rest of 
the city centre 

     

Access for pedestrians      

Access for cyclists      

Annex A(ii)
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To what extent do you 
agree or disagree that the 
proposal would (Please 
tick): 

Strongly 
disagree 

Disagree Neither
/ Nor 

Agree Strongly 
Agree 

Improve the appearance of 
Fossgate 

     

Enhance the heritage of 
Fossgate 

     

Improve connections to the 
city centre 

     

Improve the experience for 
pedestrians 

     

Improve the experience for 
cyclists 

     

Make Fossgate a more 
appealing place  

     

Your access needs 
The plans are based on the 
assumption that residents 
and businesses require 
vehicle access at all times.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please use this space to tell 
us anything you 
particularly like or dislike 
about the proposals 
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Accessibility 
Do you consider yourself to 
face additional barriers to 
accessing Fossgate, for 
example a disability or 
mobility issue?  

 

If yes.... 
How would you rate the 
current accessibility at 
Fossgate? 
 

 

Is there anything you 
would like to tell us about 
your experience accessing 
Fossgate?   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to be kept informed of the outcome of this consultation, 
please provide your email address. We will not use this to contact you about 
anything other than the progress of the Fossgate scheme. 
 
Email address: 
 

 
Please fill this in and return either by post to David Mercer at the 
above address, or email to fossgateconsultation@york.gov.uk  
 
 


